
FOOLS to Host Lock Picking Village for DerbyCon

DerbyCon  is September 30th through October 2nd in Louisville, KY; and FOOLS will be hosting the Lock Picking village
for them! If you've never seen a FOOLS LP village before then you don't know what you are missing!  We will have a
BRAND NEW type of lock picking challenge which pits competitors head to head. We'll also have other 100% FOOLS
new/original lock picking content for people to try out. See you there! 
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